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Communication Blackspots 

At PowerNet “Safety Always” is a value we take seriously. Below is some information on 
known areas where communication with a cell phone and radio is poor. It is important to 

remember that neither cell phone provider (Telecom and Vodafone) has full coverage. 
Many Vodafone users are giving feedback on coverage gaps without the balance of 

sharing areas that they now have coverage that was not there with Telecom. 
 
 
 

 

If you are going to be working in the areas marked as Communication “Blackspots” you 
must take the following precautions: 

 

1. The first communication tool is your two way radio, second is your mobile 
phone and thirdly a satellite phone must be taken when there is a risk that 
you are in a blackspot.  

 

2. Detailed feedback on where and when you have issues with the two way 
radios needs to go to Daniel Wijkstra (03 211 1842).  Please avoid general 
statements when giving this feedback. 

 

3. Being confident in the use of the satellite phones is a core skill for all field 
teams as they are a tool that you need to use to keep yourself safe.  If you 
need additional training, contact your leader to arrange this. 

 

  Issued: 4 October 2017 

        For more information contact: Tim Brown Chief Information Officer PH: 03 2111895 

  (Please see overleaf for Communication Black Spots) 
 



 


